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What’s happening  

at our school: 
 
Term 4 2022 

Guitar - Wednesday 

Library – Wednesday 

CIP Music - Thursday 

Spanish – Thursday  

Sport - Friday 

Canteen – Friday 11.10 
 

Year 6 visit to Bega HS  

Friday 4 November  

-catch HS bus to Bega HS 

 

Inventi Ensemble 

Monday 7 November 

 

SCAC Transition Day 

Wednesday 9 November  

 

Kindergarten 2023 Transition  

Thursday 10 November 

 

4 Winds Youth Festival  

Dance, Guitar and Choir 

Friday 11 November 

 

P&C Fundraiser – Family Photos 

Sunday 13 November 

 

Kindergarten 2023 Transition  

Thursday 17 November 

 

Kindergarten 2023 Transition  

Thursday 24 November 

 

School Spectacular  

Qudos Arena Homebush  

Fri-Sat   25 –26 November 

 

Eden Area Gym  

Thursday 1 December 

 

Year 6 Peer Support Camp 

Bournda Hobart Beach 

Wed-Fri   7-9 December 

 

Kameruka Eclectic Markets 

Saturday 10 December 

 

Presentation Day  

Candelo Town Hall 11am 

Tuesday 13 December 

 

Aladdin Play K-6 

Matinee Wed 14 December 

Evening Performance Wed 14 

December 

 

Term 4 ends for students 

Friday 16 December 

 

 

 

         
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Stage 3 Canberra Excursion: This week year 5 and 6 enjoyed a fantastic 

educational excursion to our Nation's Capital. Please see the 4BJ class 

report below for more details. Thank you so much Sam Johnson and 

Jenny Sheedy for making this camp a huge success! 

 

Gymnastics has started today at the Candelo Town Hall with instructors 

from Eden Area Gymnastics.  

 

Year 6 Transition to High School Day 2 is planned for Friday 4 November. 

Year 6 attending Bega HS should catch the High School bus to attend. 

 

Kindergarten Transition has begun with class visits, Kindy 

student/family interviews and an Orientation for parents. Please 

ensure that families in the area are aware of the Kindy transition 

program for enrolments for 2023. 

 

Thursday 10 November   12.00 – 1.00pm  

Thursday 17 November  2.00 – 3.00pm  

**Thursday 24 November  2.00 – 3.00pm  

(there will be Kindy interviews and a Parent meeting at 

2pm). 

 

Tell Them From Me Survey for Parents, Teachers and Students is now 

open. Parents are able to access the survey via the link below. Parents 

have the opportunity to complete the survey until Friday 4 November 

2022 (Week 4, Term 4). The results of the survey inform our planning and 

are reported through the Annual School Report. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qwm96  

 

3R and 4BJ students will travel to Bermagui for the 4 Winds Youth 

Festival on Friday 11 November. Please ensure you have returned the 

permission note to the office. 
 

Naomi Moore is relieving principal while Suezanne is away. 

 

CANDELO PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 

Week 4 - Term 4            Thursday 3 November 2022 
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P&C NEWS  

 

 
 

  

Canteen Friday Week 4 

Chicken Fried Rice $4 

Mini Sausage Rolls  $2 

Yoghurt and Berry Cups $1 

 

AWARDS 1W: Nicola Whitehead  
Bailey: commitment to learning 

Zardie: excellence in reading 

Astrid: creative writing 

Evie: perseverance in all aspects of learning 

 

AWARDS 3R: Chris Reeve  
Rachael: for focusing hard on class tasks 

Peyton T: for always taking her outs in fitness 

Emily: for her perseverance with her narrative 

‘Possessed by a Ghost’ 

Lakyn: for his great attitude when working with Ms 

Garden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 2M: Naomi Moore/Sue Campbell  
Archer: for outstanding effort and improvement in 

writing 

Olivia: for doing her personal best and focusing on 

her learning 

Tilly: for challenging herself to write longer 

paragraphs 

Brock: for sitting on the floor listening beautifully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 4BJ: Suezanne Bourke/Sam Johnson  
Alice: being a kind and considerate friend 

Lucas: making the most of all educational 

opportunities presented to him 

Clancy: making the most of all educational 

opportunities presented to him 

Jimmy: conquering all of the challenges that come 

with camp 

Ava: conquering all of the challenges that come 

with camp 
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CLASS 1W: Nicola Whitehead    

In Science, 1W have been continuing to learn 

about what things are made of, how to sort 

different materials and why things are made the 

way they are. They have also enjoyed making 

their own 'Foods of the World' book with Ms 

Garden.  

 

In literacy, we have been practising our 

independent writing skills by creating our own 

monsters and writing full sentences about them 

using adjectives. It is wonderful seeing the 

students' creativity. Our 'pumpkin' activity on 

Halloween also saw some imaginative 

creations!  

 

In maths we have been learning how to share 

items into groups and making it fair. Arranging 

items into rows has been helping students count 

more efficiently (in 2s, 5s or 10s or subitising) to 

calculate the total number of items, whilst 

providing them with the foundations to learn 

multiplication.  We have had lots of hands on 

water fun learning about capacity too!  

 

The current Kindergarten students are looking 

forward to welcoming the pre-schoolers to their 

first transition day, whilst the Year 1s get to 

transition into 2M for the session.  

 

Gymnastics this week has also been exciting 

news for everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 2M: Naomi Moore/Sue Campbell   

This week in 2M students have continued their 

work with shadow puppets. This has provided lots 

of wonderful opportunities for discussion, drama 

and writing. We have been learning to write and 

read words focusing on the /ow/ sound, for 

example: cow, how, now, town and for year 2 

students: sound, mouse, ground, flower. 

Students have been learning about the many 

compound words in our language: friendship, 

teaspoon, handbag and football, to name just 

a few! 

 

In maths we have finished our unit of work on 

fractions and will be learning about telling the 

time starting next week. Fractions provide 

important foundation knowledge for telling the 

time. Students will be able to relate what they 

have learned about halves and quarters to the 

terms "half past" and "quarter past." 

 

In Science and Technology students are learning 

about digital systems with Ms Garden and 

technology with Mr Reeve. Gymnastic started 

today with Yvette and Zoey from Eden Area 

Gymnastics at the town hall! 

 

Compound words puzzle 
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CLASS 3R: Chris Reeve     

Candelo Public School students have been 

lucky enough to start Gymnastics in the Candelo 

Hall today. Each class will have 3 x 1-hour 

sessions for the next 3 weeks with the staff from 

Eden Gymnastics improving their skills, then on 

Thursday 1st December the whole school will 

travel to Eden Gymnastics (in Pambula) for an 

onsite session.  

  

All students from 3R and 4BJ will travel to 

Bermagui for a concert at Four Winds on Friday 

11th November.   

  

The last few weeks 3R have been writing 

Narratives, focusing on writing detailed 

descriptions for characters and the settings. In 

Spelling, this week we are focusing on the sound 

‘ou' as in cloud, next week ‘ch’ as in chicken 

and ‘sh’ as in shell, and ‘oy’ as in boy and ‘eer’ 

as in deer in week 6. In Maths, the next week we 

will be doing some testing for reports as well as 

focusing on measuring litres/millilitres in 

containers and measuring grams/kilograms of 

objects. Home learning Unit 29 is due tomorrow 

(Friday 4th), in week 5 Unit 30 is due (Friday 11th) 

and in week 6 Unit 31 is due (Friday 18th).   

  

If there are any questions, concerns or queries 

please don’t hesitate to come and speak to me.  

Thanks Mr Reeve  

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 4BJ: Suezanne Bourke/Sam Johnson  

4BJ have been on an epic adventure!  

 

We have enjoyed a fantastic educational 

excursion to our Nation's Capital. We sat in the 

Senate and House of Representatives in both 

the new and old parliament and imagined what 

it would be like to have the responsibility of 

making decisions that affect everybody.  

 

We were blown away by the beautiful buildings 

and gardens that we visited. We visited 

Questacon at nighttime and almost had the 

place to ourselves. We also visited The National 

Museum, Portrait Gallery, Arboretum, 

Cockington Green and War Memorial.  

 

It was wonderful to make meaningful 

connections to things that we have been 

learning in the classroom; experiences that are 

sure to be memorable for students in years to 

come.  

 

The students displayed exemplary behavior and 

were commended many times for their level of 

respect and thoughtfulness throughout the 

excursion.  

 

We are very thankful to our parents and carers 

for supporting the excursion.  
  

 
 

                                            

4BJ’s Epic Adventure – Canberra Excursion 2022 

31 October 2022 

to 

2 November 2022 
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